
The latest information we (SWR) have is that disruption on services in the Hounslow, 
Barnes Bridge area due to urgent repairs being carried to Barnes Bridge, is expected 
to continue until the 4th December. This means that trains are still unable to run 
between Feltham and Barnes via Hounslow. 
  
Until further notice the following alterations will be necessary: 
 
- London Waterloo to London Waterloo services via Hounslow and Twickenham will 
be cancelled. 
- London Waterloo to London Waterloo services via Twickenham and Hounslow will 
terminate at Hounslow. 
- Additional services will run from Hounslow to London Waterloo at XX:10 and XX:40, 
calling at Twickenham only. 
- London Waterloo to Weybridge XX:22 services will be diverted via Twickenham, 
calling additionally at Twickenham. 
- London Waterloo to Weybridge XX:52 services will run as scheduled to Barnes and 
will then call at all stations between Twickenham and Kew Bridge, where they will 
terminate. 
- Weybridge to London Waterloo XX:03 services will be diverted via Twickenham. 
- Chiswick and Barnes Bridge will not be served.  
  
Tickets will be accepted at no extra cost on the following services 
- TFL buses between Feltham and Barnes via Hounslow. 
- London Underground via any reasonable route. 
- London Overground between Richmond and Kew Gardens. 
 
For further information and updates please visit the South Western Railway 
website https://www.southwesternrailway.com/plan-my-journey 
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